
Clay Preshaw 
A/Team Leader 
NSW Department of Planning and Infrastructure 
GPO Box 39 
Sydney NSW 2001 

Dear Clay 

Re: Letter of Support - Wallarah 2 Coal Project 

I would like to submit my support for the proposed mining development in Wyong - Wallarah 2 Coal 
Project. 

I am a member of the Central Coast Poultry Club and have had an opportunity to hear an overview 
of the Project and what it seeks to  offer the Central Coast. 

I particularly believe that the Project will benefit local jobs and create new business for our region, 
which should be considered a priority for the Central Coast. The mining operation will open up new 
doors for our young people in terms of training opportunities and will also stimulate our local 
economy. 

Upon viewing environmental impact assessments provided by Wallarah 2, I can see no reason why 
the project shouldn't go ahead. The mine will not negatively impact our waterways and will have 
very little effect on the surrounding environment. 

I trust that this letter of  support will be submitted on my behalf. 

Many thanks 
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